ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL





Headteacher: Mrs. Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

18th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception-Maths Parent and Child Workshop- Thursday 7th November 2024

We are really exceited to invite you to our **Reception** parent and child maths workshop in school on Thursday 7th November 2024 at 9am deleivered by Miss Cooper. As a school, we are participating in a national project called Mastering Number. The focus of the learning is to secure form foundations in the development of good number sense for all children from Reception through to Year 1 and Year 2. The aim over time is that children will leave KS1 with fluency in calculation and a confidence and flexibilty with number.

The morning will start with a complementary pastry and a short introduction before your child will join you to enage in some practical maths activities. The aims of this session are to share with you some of the things your child will be learning in school, improve your confidence in helping your child with maths, create some games to use at home and share with you the home learning activities which will take place over 5 weeks. At the end of the session, there will be a learning pack to take home with you containing the activities that you have used in the worksop.

Adults attending will be given a a pack of resources to take home. If a parent or carer cannot attend then another family member is more than welcome to attend and work with your child. Unfortunately, we are only able to fascilitate one adult in attending with each child. We also politely request that younger siblings are not in attendance so that you and your child can spend quality time together enagaging in the activities.

If you would like to join us, please return the attached slip by Wednesday 23rd October 2024 notifying us of your attendance.

We look forward to seeing you or a member of your family at the workshop.

Yours sincerely, H-M Nauratil Helen-Marie Navratil

Deputy Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk





























ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Reception-Maths Parent and Child Workshop- Thursday 7th November 2024

I would like to attend the **Reception** parent and child workshop and would like a breakfast pastry.

Signed	Child's name	Year























stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk